
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
Sport Relief  
Thank you to everyone who donated today to this charity. The total raised will be given 
when known. The children enjoyed their sporting circuit challenge in the hall today 
designed by Mr Walker.  
 
World Down Syndrome Day 
Although this falls on a Saturday this year we would still like to celebrate 
the day and so we are asking everyone at school to wear odd socks and 
bring a small donation in towards this charity on Friday 20th March. 
 
Coronavirus 
Please see the separate letter sent out today regarding this.  
Earlier in the week we took the decision to cancel the Reception class trip to The Great North Museum 
in Newcastle, scheduled for next week. The decision to cancel this trip was taken as a precaution in the 
current climate of uncertainty over the coronavirus. We felt that as the trip was in a public place, there 
was no control over the other visitors in the museum. However, at this point in time, we are still taking 
part in school organised sports as we feel the risk is minimal. There are potentially three sporting events 
before Easter, that are still scheduled to take place at this moment in time. 
 
Bookshop 
Unfortunately, the bookshop scheduled for Tuesday will have to be cancelled due to staffing shortages. 
A new date will be announced shortly. 
 
Diary Dates 
Saturday 21st March  World Down Syndrome Day 
Tuesday 24th March  Bookshop Cancelled 
Friday 27th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 30th March  Parent/Carer Evening 
Wednesday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 3rd April   Easter egg competition 
    House non-uniform day 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Monday 20th April  School opens for summer term 
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